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This Fellowship Program offers a chance for students to earn a PhD degree from the Georgia Institute of Technology while conducting research at the nation’s largest multi-program science and technology laboratory.
To participate in this program:
(1) A student needs to be accepted for admission or currently enrolled in a PhD program at Georgia Tech, with support already established for the student’s first two years in the Ph.D. program.
(2) The student’s advisor must secure a letter or e-mail from an ORNL program manager confirming ORNL’s commitment to the student’s PhD program in years 3 and 4.
Following these two steps, two opportunities for additional support are possible:
(1) In collaboration with the office of the Executive Vice President for Research, the Vice Provost for Graduate Education and Faculty Development (Susan Cozzens) has arranged for tuition for five students from the first cohort accepted into the Georgia Tech Fellowship Program at Oak Ridge National Laboratory for their first two years of study (most likely 2015-16 and 2016-17). For the students selected, if the student’s stipend is covered by a sponsored project, the project will not be charged tuition. If the stipend is covered by state funds, an additional tuition waiver will be provided if needed.
 
The program will select the five students, and gather name, GTID number, and program contact for each, along with the account number to which the stipend will be charged. This information should be sent to the Fellowship Coordinator in Graduate Studies (currently Karen Adams karen.adams@gatech.edu). She will facilitate any further actions needed for the tuition arrangement. The student’s program should proceed with hiring as usual. 

The request for this tuition waiver should be made by the student, in an e-mail sent to info-gtornl@gatech.edu, with a copy to the student’s advisor.
(2) The student may receive support for a summer internship at ORNL. This internship may occur as early as in the summer before the student enters the PhD program at Georgia Tech. The request for a summer internship should be made by the student, in an e-mail to Ian Anderson (andersonian@ornl.gov) at ORNL, with a copy to the student’s advisor.
